
 

 

Newsletter 14  02/12/22 

Dear Parents and Children, 
It was a really lovely end to the week in school with staff having put up decorations on Wedensday 
and the children very excited about the imminent big day. 
 
Christmas Performances – Please see Rose in the office for a (free) ticket to our performances, 
again in the Church. We are limited to 85 tickets and maximum of 3 per family. 
Performances are: 
13/12/22 Nessa and Kynsa – Christmas Performance in Church 1.50pm entrance, 2.00pm start– all 
parents invited – please see Rose in the office for a free ticket 
14/12/22 Teyr and Peswara – Christmas Performance in Church 1.50pm entrance, 2.00pm start – all 
parents invited please see Rose in the office for a free ticket 
 
Other Christmas Events   
09/12/22 Nessa and Kynsa Dress Rehearsal in Church (no parents please)  
12/12/22 Nessa and Kynsa – Special Event (Free of charge), children return between 3.45 and 4.15 
15/12/22 - Christmas Dinner in school (no parents please) 
16/12/22 – Teyr and Peswara Special Event (Free of charge), children return by 3.15  
Please note that we are hoping, weather permitting for an even more secret special visitor! 
 
Free Family Cookery Lessons - The free cooking sessions at The Centre in Pendeen have been 
going really well.  The participants have not only enjoyed learning about cooking healthy, economical 
food but they have also gone home with lots of free meals. 
The next series of three sessions, all at the hall from 11am to 2.30pm, will take place on: 
Tuesday 6th December; Tuesday 13th December; Tuesday 20th December. 
Please contact Liz Wilkin for any further information - Liz.Wilkin.cornwallrcc.org.uk 
 
Site Works – Apologies for the confusion in gaining entrance to Kynsa class this morning due to 
emergency access to our drains. The work building the ramp to Peswara is progressing well with 
minimal disruption to learning. It will however go on until at least the Christmas break. 
 
Online Safety – All parents have been sent ,via e-mail, our monthly online safety update. It is also 
on the website here scroll down to links and downloads. Pendeen School - Home (eschools.co.uk) 
 
Football Match – A wonderful cup match against St. Erth finished 3-3. A hard fought match, with 
children showing great resilience and teamwork. The replay will be at St. Erth on the afternoon of 19th 
January, with the same players invited. Parents will need to transport please. 
 
Requests for paper copies of newsletters and other letters not requiring signatures – 
Clearly, financial challenges are biting us all and schools are absolutely no exception. This is the final 
newsletter we will send by paper – all will be delivered via e-mail. Please see Rose in the office if you 
need a paper copy and / or you think we do not have your latest e-mail address.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Chris Wilson 

https://pendeenschool.eschools.co.uk/web/home/605186

